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Clark Elementary School endeavors to advance the partnership between home and school by 

improving the education of children participating in the Title I program. In this partnership, we 

will assure that families have input into the planning, design, and implementation of our Title I 

program. Our consultation with families will be organized, systematic, ongoing, informed, and 

timely in relation to decisions about the program. 

To achieve the above purpose, our campus will implement the following family involvement 

policy. 

To ensure a family and school partnership that supports the instructional 

program we will: 

• Provide a comprehensive range of activities for families to be informed in a 

timely manner about the design, operation, and evaluation of the Title I 

program. 

• Invite all families to an annual meeting to explain programs and activities 

provided 

• Consult with families on how to work together to meet the program’s 

objectives 

• Provide families with reports on their child’s progress, placement, and 

methods they can use to enhance their child’s instruction.  

• Guide families, principals, and teachers to form home/school partnerships 

• Guide families to work with their child at home 

• Train school staff to work effectively with families 

• Make families aware of family involvement requirements (includes 

completing the ‘Volunteer Online Form”/ “Criminal History Consent Form”), 

ways families can be involved/volunteer at school, “Family Responsibilities” 

as stated on the “Title I Compact for Learning” and provide reasonable 

support.  

•  Annually assess, through family consultation, the family involvement 

program to determine what action needs to be taken. 


